
USPS Packaging Use  
Packaging supplies provided by the United States Postal 
Service are solely for use in sending Express, Express 
International, Priority via USPS. Misuse may be a violation 
of federal law.  
The College uses USPS services extensively and has signed 
an agreement to use these supplies appropriately. Therefore 
we ask members of the College community to use USPS 
packaging for its intended use only. Thank you.  
 


